
Dawn Herrity
T: (929) 324-4580Dawn.Herrity@nationalgrid.com www.nationalgridus.com

June 1, 2020

Honorable Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary
State of New York
Public Service Commission
Office of the Secretary, 19th floor
Three Empire Plaza
Albany, New York 12223

RE: Case 20-G-0086 – Tariff filing by The Brooklyn Union Gas Company d/b/a National
Grid NY to Modify its Gas Tariff Schedule, P.S.C. No. 12 - Gas, to Establish a Firm
Demand Response Program

Dear Secretary Phillips:

Attached for filing electronically with the New York State Public Service Commission
(“Commission”) is Supplement No. 103 to Schedule for Gas Service, P.S.C. No. 12-GAS
issued by The Brooklyn Union Gas Company d/b/a National Grid NY (the “Company”) to
become effective September 1, 2020.

The purpose of this filing is to postpone the effective date of the filing submitted to the
Commission on February 7, 2020 in the aforementioned case. Pursuant to a request from
Department of Public Service Staff (“Staff”), the Company is requesting to postpone the
effective date from July 1, 2020 to September 1, 2020 to provide Staff time for further review.

Any questions regarding this filing should be directed to me at (929) 324-4580 or at
Dawn.Herrity@nationalgrid.com.

Sincerely,

/s/ Dawn Herrity

Dawn Herrity
Principal Program Manager
U.S. Strategy and Regulation

Dawn Herrity

Principal Program Manager
U.S. Strategy and Regulation
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